From: Claire Curtis

Sent: 11 July 2022 15:31

To: Norfolk Vanguard < Norfolk Vanguard@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Cc: info@norfolkvanguard.co.uk

Subject: The Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm Order 2022 - Non-material change

Dear Sir/Madam

The Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm Order 2022

Application for a Non-material Change (removal of maximum export capacity and reduction in turbine numbers) in accordance with the Infrastructure Planning (Changes to, and Revocation of, Development Consent Orders) Regulations 2011 (as amended) (2011 Regulations).

I can confirm on behalf of Broadland District Council that we have no comments to make in respect of the proposed non-material amendment as the application does not seek any changes to the onshore elements of the project.

Your sincerely Claire Curtis

Claire Curtis (Mrs)

Two Cour One Tear Community (How you

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfo k Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.